ANNOUNCEMENT REGARDING VISA RUN

The Royal Thai Embassy in Copenhagen wishes to announce that as of
12 August 2014 onwards, Thai Immigration Bureau will commence prohibiting visa

runners from entering into Thailand. The visa exemption scheme is for tourism purpose
only, therefore, those wishing to enter into Thailand for other purposes than tourism or for
tourism at a period longer than the exemption scheme allows specifically to each national

should obtain the appropriate visas prior to their arrival.
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